
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–069 

TO: School District Superintendents 

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer 

DATE: May 23, 2022 

SUBJECT: Pathway to Success Summer Event 

PATHWAY TO SUCCESS SUMMER EVENT 
To meet the needs of all students in Wyoming who have low vision or are blind, the Wyoming 
Department of Education (WDE) will host a Pathways to Success Conference on June 21-22, 
2022 in Casper. Day one of this training will target the needs of Wyoming students who have 
complex needs in addition to low vision or blindness and day two will focus on the needs of 
students who are just blind or have low vision. 

This conference is targeted at any and all staff responsible for working with students within the 
age of transition from 14-21 in hopes of better preparing these students for postsecondary 
success. Conference participants can earn PTSB credits. 

The conference will be held at the HIlton Garden Inn, Casper. Registration is $125 per attendee. A 
block of rooms is available at the HIlton Garden Inn for $109 per night. Any team wishing to invite 
high school students and their parents can contact Jennifer D’Alessandro, as the WDE will waive 
their registration fee. 

For more information, contact Jennifer D’Alessandro, Vision Outreach Consultant, at 307-754-2147 or 
jennifer.dalessandro@wyo.gov. 
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